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Updated Office of Research website look / website freeze

You will notice starting next week that the Office of Research website has a different look. While
we are currently working on refreshing all of our content and will be updating our website
functionality, this first phase is to move to a new platform, necessary because the current
platform will soon no longer be supported.

At this time the look of our website will change, but the content and functionality will not.

In order to make the switch to the new platform as smooth as possible, migration of content will
happen this weekend - which means the website may be temporarily unavailable at times
between August 31st, 2024 and September 2nd, 2024.

This migration will not affect the Research Alerts system.

If you think you may require access to forms or information during the Labour Day weekend,
please be sure to access/save/download them beforehand.
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